UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 8
1595 Wynkoop Street .
DENVER, CO 80202-1129
Phone 800-227-8917
http://www.epa.gov/region08

SEP -7 2010

Ref: 8EPR

Diane Foster

Park City Municipal Corp

P.O. Box 1480,

Park City, Utah 84060-1480
Re: Temporary Storage of Development
Related Waste

Dear Ms. Potter:

EPA has discussed with the Utah Division of Solid & Hazardous Waste temporary
disposal options for Park City’s development related waste generated during the 2010
construction season. Park City should apply to the State Solid & Hazardous Waste Division for

" temporary disposal on Park City property, and include a plan of operation for management of the
waste and financial assurance. Development related waste should be segregated before storage.
This process can be expedited with the State and they are already informed of the exigent
circumstances. You may contact Ralph Bohn (rbohn@utah.gov, 801-538-6794) to begin this
process. _

Sincerely,

Gt £ (o
Carol L. Campbell
Assistant Regional Administrator

Office of Ecosystems Protection and
Remediation

cc: Ralph Bohn
Utah Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste
PO Box 144880
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4880

Lori Potter

Kaplan Kirsch & Rockwell LLP
1675 Broadway, Suite 2300
Denver, CO 80202



